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Complying with New York’s SHIELD Act

New York’s new breach notification statute goes into effect October 2019, to be followed soon by new data
security standards hailed as ensuring that consumer data will be “more secure than ever.” This webinar explored
changes in the new law and how companies can prepare.
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